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United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

JUub 27 70

Mr. John Greenewald

]

]

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

RE: State Case #F201607929; FBI FOI/PA #1309382-000

Reference is made to your November 5, 2014, FOIA request to the Federal Bureau of
Investigation (FBI) regarding Gordon Gray. The FBI has referred one document, which we have
numbered FO01, to the Bureau of Diplomatic Security (DS) for review and direct reply to you.

This document is being released to you in its entirety.

If you have any questions regarding a particular aspect of this case, you should contact the Office
of Information Programs and Services (A/GIS/IPS), Department of State, SA-2, Washington, DC
20522-8100. In any communication, please refer to the case number.

Sincerely,

DA Gt
/,Miclﬁ arameloW

DS/MGT/FOIA-PA

Freedom of Information Act and
Privacy Act Division

Bureau of Diplomatic Security
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